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This bill is damaging to us as Oregonians. We struggle every day to make ends meet 

and now we are faced with possible hikes on gas, DMV fees and more? When do we 

all get a break? I'm retired and on a fixed income. It makes it even harder for people 

like me.  We don't need to be gouged for stupid agenda that our democrats in Salem 

think we need. Where is the "For the people" not the agenda? This isn't right! Stop 

this nonsense! 


